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Dear Allamuchy Families and Community, 

 

PARENT/GUARDIAN CONSENT FOR VIDEO/AUDIO CONFERENCING 

(SUCH AS ZOOM and Google Hangout) 
 

This parental consent notice is provided to inform you that your child/children will be participating in 

video/audio conferencing for the purpose of continuing their educational instruction during the closure 

of the Allamuchy Township School District. These online conferences are intended for instructional 

purposes only. 
 

During video/audio conferences, students may be visible/audible to other participants (students and 

Allamuchy staff) in the conference session using technology such as Zoom. It is also possible that 

others in the participant’s households may see or hear the participants.  There are options that you and 

your child may choose within Zoom or Google Hangouts/Meet. If you and/or your child do not wish to 

share their camera and/or their audio capabilities, they may turn them off and simply attend the online 

lesson as a viewer. 

 

For the duration of any video/audio conference, participants are expected to act in a school-appropriate 

manner. Regular school rules and consequences will apply. In the event of inappropriate behavior, a 

student may be removed from a conference. 
 

If you DO NOT wish for your child to participate in online video lessons, even with permissions turned 

off, please email Mr. Flynn at jflynn@aes.k12.nj no later than Wednesday, April 1, 2020.  The 

Allamuchy School District believes that this new mode of instruction will allow for our students to 

continue moving forward and making academic gains. 
 

If you consent for your child to participate, you need NOT contact us.  If we DO NOT hear from you, 

it will be a passive consent for your child(ren) to participate as outlined.  
 

Thank you in advance for our continued partnership as we work to serve our children and learning 

community in these challenging times. 

 
Please be safe and stay well! 

 

Warmest Regards, 

The Allamuchy Township School District Staff 
 


